

Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong 79B Pok Fu Lam Road, Hong Kong Tel: 2546-1644 Fax: 2517-2483

Website: www.csshk.edu.hk

27th September 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Notice on "Parents Reading Talk and Parent-child Storytelling Workshop" 2021-2022 No. e040B (To: P1 - P2 students)

The Parent Reading Club is established in the aim of cultivating the reading habit of parents and children and to promote parent-child storytelling so as to enhance parent-child relationship. In view of this, our school has organized a "Parents Reading Talk and Parent-Child Reading Workshop" for the P.1 and P.2 parents, hoping to let parents realize the importance of reading, provide their children with a good reading experience and use various methods to guide their children to read. Details of the event are as follows:

	Date (D/M/Y)	Content	Quota	Time	Fee	Venue	Participant	
							Parent	Student
1.	16/10/2021 (Sat)	Storytelling Technique	Parents: 15  15 Families (each family includes 1 student and 1 parent only)	11:15a.m 12:15p.m.	Free of charge	Library (2/F)	✓	See .
2.	6/11/2021 (Sat)	Book appreciation					✓	
3.	20/11/2021 (Sat)	Story-telling workshop					✓	✓
4.	11/12/2021 (Sat)	Story-telling workshop					✓	✓

Remarks:	1. Parents who sign up are expected to attend all 4 lectures and workshops in total.				
2072	2. Parents with 100% attendance rate will receive a free book.				
	3. Due to the limited number of places, if the number of applicants exceeds the quota, lots will be drawn.				
	4. Parents who are admitted will be notified individually through the e-Class Parent				
25.	App. Those who have not received the notification are deemed unsuccessful.				
	5. Only one student is allowed to attend the workshop with their parents in Sections 3				
	and 4, and must wear neat school uniforms when go back to school.				
	6. To ensure the safety and health of students, parents participating in this activity				
	must comply with the "Vaccination or Regular Testing Requirements" issued by the				
	Education Bureau. When parents enter the campus, they must show a record of				
	completing the first dose of COVID-19 vaccine or possess a negative virus test				
	report approved by the government within 14 days. Those who fail to meet the				
	requirements will not be allowed to enter the campus.				
Bad weather	The activity will be postponed if Typhoon No.8 or above, Red/Black Rainstorm signal is				
arrangements:	hoisted within two hours before the start of activity, or the Education Bureau advises				
	primary schools in the whole territory of individual districts to suspend classes.				
*Vaccination or	The EDB requires that starting from 1 September 2021, all teachers and school staff				
Regular Testing	including those persons who frequently visit school campuses must have received at				
Requirements	least one dose of COVID-19 vaccine, or undergo regular self-financed COVID-19 tests				
	and receive negative results.				

Please return the reply slip to the class teacher on or before 01/10/2021 (Friday). For further enquiry, feel free to contact Teacher Librarian (Ms. Man).

Mr. Chim Hon Ming Principal, CSSHK

To: CSSHK			Class No:(	)					
Reply Slip for Notice on "Parents Reading Talk and Parent-child Storytelling Workshop" 2021-2022  No. e040B									
I acknowledge receipt of the above notice.									
$\square$ I <u>agree</u> to join the "Parents Reading Talk and Parent-child Storytelling Workshop"									
	I have received the first dose of COVID-19 vaccine and will show relevant record whe attending the above activities.								
	<ul> <li>I will present a negative virus test report approved by the government within 14 days when I attend the above activities.</li> </ul>								
$\square$ I <u>disagree</u> to join the "Parents Reading Talk and Parent-child Storytelling Workshop".									
Name of student:		Class:							
Name of paren	t:	Signature:							

Contact phone No.:

01.10.2021 Man

<sup>\*</sup> Please " $\checkmark$ " the right box.